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The currently proposed solution to the Stonehenge issue puts the very existence of the
landscape around the monument in grave danger. Every time a piece of this unique area is
dug into or surveyed (particularly with reference to now unknown future research
techniques), major discoveries of vital importance to the history and interpretation of the
region are made. It is certain that if a road project like the one proposed is carried out to
completion there will be irreparable damage to archaeology of the Stonehenge area, a
region fundamental to the history of every part of this country and to that of broader
Europe. A major revision of the current plan for Stonehenge must be put in place, with
particular reference to strategies for the known present and yet unknown future
archaeological potential of the area in question.
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